
Posted:  July 17, 2023 

 

Public Hearing 
 

 

You are hereby invited to attend the Board of Trustees meeting where the 

following will be heard. 

 

Owners Patricia Bickley & Joshua Wenz have submitted an application for a 

site-specific development plan for new single-family at 326 Eagle Street, Red 

Cliff, Colorado.  

 

Plans and additional information are available for inspection at the Town 

Offices during office hours or by appointment. 

 

Meeting will be held at Red Cliff Town Hall Chambers 

400 Pine Street, Red Cliff, Colorado 

Tuesday, August 1, 2023 at 6:00 pm 

 
 

For additional information please leave a message at the Town of Red Cliff Office 

and we will return your call (970-827-5303) or email manager@townofredcliff.org 

or clerk@townofredcliff.org.  
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